Present: Anne Beamer, Chair; Julia Delacroix, Secretary, Zachary Hill, General Registrar; Randy Shinault, Deputy Registrar; Renee H. Nester, Clerk of Court

At 10:03 a.m. on November 13, 2024, Mrs. Delacroix motioned the meeting into session for the purpose of statewide audit for the November 5, 2024 election. Mrs. Beamer seconded, and the meeting began.

Per the instructions from the state, the board pulled specific ballots from the Elk Creek, Baywood, Fairview, Oldtown and CAP in-person polling places.

The ballots were replaced with markers and submitted to the Clerk of Court. The votes were tallied, and submitted by Mr. Hill to the state of Virginia.

At 10:56, Ms. Delacroix motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mrs. Beamer and approved unanimously.

The Board will next meet for its regular meeting November 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julia Delacroix, Secretary

Anne Beamer, Chair

Wanda Pinion, Vice Chair